Senate Committee

Please Vote yes!!!

In favor of “House Bill 1151”

As submitted in a prior testimony there are many factors in the reasoning for your support.

1.

Youth hunting is greatly affected by not being able to use bait. It puts them in a more controlled
hunting experience where they are less likely to make poor shots and also at closer ranges.
Disabled hunters are not able to access hunting areas like other hunters and this many times is
their only option.

Older hunters who can not walk like they used and can give up on hunting as they don’t have
ability to access game.

Landowners with small tracks of property or hunters with small tracks are no longer able to
attract deer to them and thus they must go to public land.

Public land pressure greatly increases

This has nothing to do with Ethics. Just because one hunter likes to hunt a certain way doesn’t
make it better than the other.

Items to consider.

Game and fish say it’s all about CWD but as you can see what they are doing doesn’t seem to agree with

that.

Still do interceptive feeding of deer

Only illegal to hunt over feed. Its legal to feed as much as you want as long as you don’t hunt it.

Only testing dead deer heads provided by hunters for CWD with no actual plan on to help solve
problem.

Dismissing the research done on CWD and the ways to help control the disease.

“0 “deer have ever died in ND from CWD that’s right 0. Only deer that were sampled after being
shot were shown to be living with CWD. Yet thousands and thousands of deer died in the last 3

years in ND from EHD and all the Game and Fish can say is “ Oh well, It’s Nature”???

Thank you again Please Vote yes!!!!

Brent Wollschlager



